July 15, 2014
Mr. Graeme Means
High Mesa Consulting Group
6010-B Midway Park Blvd NE
Albuquerque, NM 87109
Re:
Del Norte High School Cafeteria

Grading and Drainage Plan

Engineer’s Stamp Date 6-25-14 (F18D054)

Dear Mr. Means,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received June 25, 2014, the above referenced plan is approved for Building Permit.  Please attach a copy of this approved plan to the construction sets prior to sign-off by Hydrology.
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3994.





Sincerely,





Amy L. D. Niese, P.E.





Senior Engineer, Hydrology




Planning Department
C:
e-mail
